
SPECIAL SELECTBOARD MEETING-MONDAY, JANUARY 15, 2024 AT 8;00AM 
 
Present:  Steve Barrup, Jerry Waterman, Richard Gosselin, Denise Daigle, Mike Cheney, Mike Baraw, Bob 
Best 
 
Steve called the meeting to order at 8:00AM 
 
Mike Cheney would like the board to go check out the land owned by Neil Munday.  Mike did state that 
he contacted a lawyer.  Mike stated that the lawyer told Mike to ask the board to take a look at this.  
Mike showed the board pictures he took of Neil’s property.  The board stated that this is private 
property and out of the town’s right of way.  The board advised Mike that he needs to contact the state 
and they should come out and take a look at this. 
 
The board reviewed the budget for 2024.  The board also reviewed the water/sewer budget for 2024 
and thought that we were good for 2024 as is.  Jerry made a motion to give all full time employees a 7% 
increase, providing the budget passes at the 2024 town meeting, seconded by Rick.  Some discussion 
followed.  This passed on a voice vote. 
 
The next meeting will be on Monday, January 22, 2024 at 8:00AM. 
 
Voted to adjourn at 10:00AM. 


